
Message from the NW Suburban Interfaith Council – June 2021 

 

On Sunday, May 23rd the NW Suburban Interfaith Council created our first zoom 

presentation when, live from Israel, we toured the interfaith history and places of 

worship in Jerusalem.  We thank Talia Jacobson for her wonderful guided tour and 

to over 140 people who participated as viewers. 
 

Based on our viewership's positive feedback from our virtual tour, we plan to have 

another zoom presentation, later this summer. To keep informed, please visit our 

website at www.northwestsuburbaninterfaith.org 

 

Also, on June 27th, your NW Suburban Interfaith Council will be hosting our   

8th annual “i-walk” event.  Like last year, this year's event will be a virtual one, 

again due to COVID concerns. Last year, thanks to our donors and 

volunteers, we raised over $10,000.  Those contributions and 100% of the 

contributions raised from this year’s event will go to our communities’ four faith-

based food pantries..... 
 

To contribute please see our facebook page at https://tinyurl.com/d85r7ve9 or send 

a check to the NW Suburban Interfaith Council, PO Box 5301, Buffalo Grove IL 60089.  

 

Thank you to our past and current supporters....Richard Rosen (President) 
 

https://tinyurl.com/d85r7ve9

